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European Union — Botanical species containing hydroxyanthracene derivatives 

Mexico argued that the European Union's proposed regulation was more trade restrictive than 
necessary since it imposed an absolute ban on the use of aloe vera and its extracts in food and 
beverage formulas.  This would negatively affect Mexican industry, which produces a variety of 
products with aloe vera. Mexico asked the EU to reconsider its proposal and align with CODEX 
standards. 

The EU said that the proposed draft measure is based on the scientific advice of the EFSA and 
extensive consultations with member states and interested parties. All the comments received 
will be analysed and considered for possible amendments to the draft. 

  


